
              July 27 & 28, 2024

Our Lady of Lourdes
515 Sicily Avenue (Church & Rectory)

324 E. Corinth Avenue
(Parish Center & Office)

PO Box 90 (Mailing Address)
Ravenna, NE  68869

P A R I S H   C O M M U N I T Y   P A S T O R A L   S T A F F

PASTOR Father Richard L. Piontkowski  452.3109 (Parish Center)  452.3314 (Rectory) or 530-5803 (Cell)
Loup City Rectory - 704 North 9th, PO Box 626, Loup City, NE  68853  745.0315   (Rectory)

PARISH OFFICE MANAGER   Kathy (Cook) Vogt       452.3109  (Parish Center) or 996.4212  (Home)
K-12 DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS  EDUCATION AND PARISH YOUTH MINISTER

        Joan Clifton 452.3109 (Parish Center), or 380-5946 (Cell)
             Website:   www.oll-ravenna.com E-mail:  ourladyoflourdes324@gmail.com

Strengthen your servants who ask for your healing, O Lord
Guide and direct our doctors, nurses, pastoral ministers, and all who

serve as instruments of healing for our people...
Liz Wroblewski, Gene Sonnenfeld,

Larry Habe, Dale Busch,  &
Loren Hecker

If you, or an immediate family member, is experiencing a serious health issue and wish to be included on this
list, please let us know. Names on the list will be taken off after one month, unless we are notified that the

health issue continues.

St. Mary’s
504 N Sycamore Street

Pleasanton, NE  68866

n

 

We Welcome All Our Visitors and Guests!

Mass Schedule
        July 27-Aug. 4, 2024

7/27 Saturday          5:00 p.m.   +Ron Vogt
                 *7:00 p.m.   *Mass at St. Josaphat’s

7/28 Sunday          * 8:00 a.m.   *Mass at St. Josaphat’s
                 10:30 a.m.     People of the Parish

 10:30 a.m.   +Nadine Franssen at SMPl.

7/29 Monday         ********No Services*********
7/30 Tuesday  8:30 a.m. Bible Sharing at OLL
7/31 Wednesday   ********No Services*********
8/1 Thursday   8:00 a.m. +Dave Huryta
8/2 Friday   8:00 a.m. +Father Mullowney

              §10:00 a.m. §Intention of the Priest

8/3 Saturday     5:00 p.m. +Ed Chramosta Jr.
                  *7:00 p.m. *Mass at St. Josaphat’s

8/4 Sunday   *8:00 a.m. *Mass at St. Josaphat’s
  10:30 a.m. +Don Keaschall

 Our Lady of Lourdes
§Seneca Sunrise

                *St. Josaphat’s at Loup City

   Diocesan Appeal 2024          OLL       Pleasanton
   GOAL     $17,689.00       $3,192.00
   RECEIVED As of 7/8/2024     $13,095.00         2,415.00
   # OF FAMILIES GIVING/GOAL        57/70           10/12

Office Hours
Are Tuesday and Thursday from 8:30 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. Notices for the bulletin need to be
in by Wednesday morning. The office phone number is 308-452-3109 and the email is
ourladyoflourdes324@gmail.com.

Worldwide Marriage Encounter
Let Jesus feed your marriage! Deepen your communication, strengthen your relationship,
rekindle your romance and renew your sacrament by attending the next Worldwide Marriage
Encounter Experience on: Sept. 27-29, Lincoln, NE; Oct. 4-6, Grand Junction, CO; Nov. 1-3,
Dillon, CO For questions, feel free to contact: Brenda & Gary Granger: 402-370-5839  Space is
limited, so reserve your weekend early. For more information about Worldwide Marriage Encoun-
ter, please visit www.wwme.org

Best Choice Bar Codes
The Grand Island DCCW is asking for you to save the bar codes from Best Choice for the
Mission II Haiti project. The bar codes are redeemed for 3 cents each, in packets of 1,000.
Since 2007 over 357,000 bar codes have been redeemd. This made possible over $33,000 to be
forwarded to Mission II Haiti for their work to repair and install wells for clean safe drinking water
for our sisters and brothers in Haiti. A watering can will be at the back of the church for your
clipped and trimmed Best Choice Bar Codes.
**The GIDCCW will be holding a Convention in Broken Bow on “Our Children--Our Church’s
Future.”   Convention registration is due by August 1st. A flyer with more information and registra-
tion forms is at the west door.

Quo Vadis Retreat
For single Catholic men age 16 and older, on Saturday, August 10, 2024 from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00
p.m. at St. Ann’s Parish Hall in Lexington, NE.  For those men interested in joining the priesthood,
this is an opportunity to join our seminarians in praying the Liturgy of the Hours, adoration, recre-
ation, meal and fellowship. To register or find more information go to https://www.givocations.org/



OUR LADY OF LOURDES
Weekend Offerings Received $2,223.00
EFT Received $1,047.50
Income budgeted per week $3,294.50
Budget for 7/24-6/25 $171,314.00
Building Fund $55.00
Building Fund EFT $535.00
Moving Altar Fund $4,800.00
Peter’s Pence $60.00

ST. MARY’S PLEASANTON
Weekend Offering Received $0.00
Offering Received EFT $250.00
Income Budgeted per week $826.63
Budget for 7/24/-6/25 $42,985.00

My return to the Lord....for all His goodness to me

Our Offering to God
Last  Week’s Collections

Mark Your Calendars!

Liturgical Ministers for the Weekend Masses

Saturday, August 3 Sunday, August 4

Hospitality
Bob & Mary Warner Todd & Kate Vanwinkle

    Lector
Mark Keilig Kellie Crowell

Eucharistic Mnister
Marie Hinrichs Randy Paitz

Altar Servers
Ava Vogt Lillian Bursaw
Hailey Vogt Maci Stange

July 27  5:00 p.m. Mass at OLL
 7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

July 28  8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
 10:30 a.m. Mass at OLL
 10:30 a.m. Mass at SMPleasanton

July 30  8:30 a.m. Bible Sharing at OLL
Aug. 3  5:00 p.m. Mass at OLL

 7:00 pm. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
Aug. 4  8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

 10:30 a.m. Mass at OLL
 10:30 a.m. Mass at St. Francis Ashton

Aug. 6  8:30 a.m. Bible Sharing at OLL
Aug. 8  12 Noon Mass at St. Mary Pleasanton

Message From Father Richard
More donations for the renovation of the church, (moving the main altar back to the center of the
sanctuary) would be appreciated. We have received some very generous amounts from
people and are thankful for those donations. But we could use more so we won’t have to use  a
lot out of our savings account.  If you have any questions about this, feel free to contact Father
Richard.

Totus Tuus
A BIG THANK YOU to everyone who took a slip from the “The Giving Tree”  and helped provide
food for the kids during the week of Totus Tuus. We all know that kids eat a lot and your donations
helped save expenses for the parish. Your generosity is truly appreciated. Another thank you goes
out to all the adults and kids who helped make and serve the snacks and meals during the week.
The program could not be held if it weren’t for you all volunteering your time and helping out. And
another shout out to the people who opened their homes to the Totus Tuus team, Father
Richard for housing the guys and John & Julie Chramosta for housing the gals. It is very gener-
ous of you to let these kids stay with you for a week. Again, THANK YOU to everyone who helped
in any way to make this another successful week of Totus Tuus.

Friends of Paplin
The weather was fabulous this year at the annual Our Lady of Mount Carmel celebration at
Paplin on Sunday. The Friends of Paplin would not be successful in our efforts to repair, restore,
and preserve the historic Paplin property, if it were not for all those who cleaned, setup, brought
food, donated silent auction items, helped with the food and cleanup, and those in attendance.
Thanks to all those who helped in any way to make it a wonderful and blessed day. A special
thanks to Fr. Richard for celebrating Mass. God bless you all.--The Friends of Paplin Officers
and Board members.

Spirit Catholic Radio
Fr. Kenneth Borowiak, pastor of St. Joseph parish in Friend, NE is working with Spirit Catholic
Radio to create two new radio programs. On the Road (based on CBS’ On the Road w/ Charles
Kuralt) – would visit various churches, people, Catholic schools & other institutions in Nebraska
and describe significant features of that town, Church, parishioners, etc.The Rest of the Story
(based on Paul Harvey’s The Rest of the Story) – would tell a brief story about a Catholic person,
place thing or event – historical or current – and tell an unknow aspect(s) of that topic/person.If
you know of an interesting aspect of your parish, a historical figure, Bishop, Priest, woman
religious, laity, Catholic school, etc. that either of these shows could pursue, please submit ideas
to frborowiak@cdolinc.net

Help Needed
Starting about 9:30 a.m. Monday morning, help will be needed to start removing the stones from
around the parish hall so concrete work can begin on new sidewalks. Bring your shovels and
rakes.  All help will be appreciated. Any questions, call Dom Reicks at 308-379-7901.

Conference for Single Catholics
Looking to meet 400+ faithful single Catholics from all over the USA and beyond? Join us
August 16th-18th, 2024 at the 23rd National Conference for Single Catholics in Las Vegas,
Nevada (or participate virtually and engage with others via online socials and small group
discussions.)  This is your chance to connect with like-minded singles of all ages! The
weekend includes talks by dynamic speakers, music, social events, Mass, adoration,
fellowship and more. (If attending in-person, use the promo code PARISH24 for a discount.)
Visit NationalCatholicSingles.com for more information and to register. (Can’t find your
question answered on the website? Call 704-665-0455.)

God is in his holy place, God who unites those who dwell in his house; he himself gives
might and strength to his people.
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      Parish/ Committee Meetings




